
 
 

TO: Affordable Housing Committee 
 
FROM: Victoria Smalls, Workforce and Affordable Housing Manager 
 
CC: Heather Colin, AICP, Assistant Town Manager  
 Kevin Icard, AICP, Director of Growth Management  
 Charlotte Moore, AICP, Principal Planner 

 
RE: Neighborhood Assistance Program Budget Update  
 
DATE: September 4, 2025 
 
 
The budget for the Neighborhood Assistance Program for FY 2026 has been 
approved at $450,000 by Town Council.    
 
Thirteen homes have received home repairs at a total of $99,552. These 
repairs consisted of roofing, flooring, decks and plumbing. One home has 
received tree services for $761. 
A total of $100,313 has been paid to date.  
 
Applications are being processed weekly, and contractors are responding to 
estimate requests promptly. 
  

MEMORANDUM 


